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Dear Parent/Carer 

Parent Webinar: outline of the Year 10 academic journey, including grades and mock 
examinations. 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Sign up to attend the webinar. 

Attend online webinar. 

Friday 12 January 
 
Thursday 18 January 

 
We hope you have had a restful break. As we navigate the start of the second term of this 
academic year, we wanted to inform you about an important upcoming event for our Year 10 
students and their parents: our first Year 10 parent webinar of the year will take place at 
6.00pm on Thursday 18 January 2024.  

In addition to equipping you with strategies and information to help your child succeed and 
manage their revision for the mock examinations in March, we will give an outline of the next 
steps in their academic journey and explain how and when we will share data concerning 
their target and anticipated grades. 

Please indicate whether you can attend the online webinar by completing this brief form: 
Sign-up form.  

To join the webinar, please click this link: Join Year 10 Parent Webinar 1.  

Your involvement and support are invaluable in ensuring the success of our students. We 
strongly encourage you to attend this webinar to gain insights into how you can further assist 
your child in their academic endeavours. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 10 Team 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/H1UVAQYz3A
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/aff77fa2-5222-41be-ba0a-8d4098c3b18e@8ba393df-16e3-48e9-85d8-12aa9418ab73

